

Principal's Corner

I would like to say that I am fortunate to have been appointed the Principal of Leo G. Pauly Elementary. As I finish the year, I am reflecting on all the hard work that my teachers, parents/guardians, and support staff did to make this a successful year, I am proud to say that I am the Principal of such an amazing school!

I am looking forward to the 22-23 school year! We will have the ability to have more parent participation and family days. I am excited to see how much our students can grow. Have a great summer and see you in the fall!

Principal Ross

22-23 Upcoming Events

June 13- July 1----- Summer Learning Camp

August 8 ----- Front Office Opens

August 8-10----- Onboarding

August 16 ----- Tk/K Meet and Greet

August 17----- First Day of School

Pauly's New Start Time---- 8:00 a.m

Family and Community Engagement Science Night









Free Summer Meals in the Cafeteria

Starting June 13th Children 2 - 18 years of age

Monday - Friday Breakfast 7:30- 8:30 am Lunch 11:30 -12:30 pm